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Montreal, October 9th 1962 

Mr. Kermit B. Geary, 
R.D. 2 Box 298, 
Waln:lt--)ort, Pa., 
U.S.A. 

Dear Sir: 

Sorry for having taken so long time answering 
your letter, b 1t you can imaine easily the amount of 
work t:ìere is to do ina new radio station. 

We are glad to let you know that your reception 
of our station on August 8th was correct. 

Hoping this will give you satisfaction, we 
beg to remain, 

Yours truly, Yours 

Mario G. Verdon, 
President. 
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